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Get to Know Lori Lennox 

 (BCHW Publicity Team Member) 

 

In 1989 a good customer was helping to start a "riding club" and suggested my husband 

and I join. We did but had no idea what a "chapter" was so we didn't pay our local dues 

to the brand new Lewis County Chapter. We thought it was odd they never told us about 

any meetings....   a year later we went on a Poker Ride they put on and had so much 

fun that we joined the chapter too, just so we could find when and where the next Poker 

Ride was. We had NO idea about a Mission Statement or what a work party was. Two 

months later I found myself as the chapter treasurer and then went on my first work 

party with our four-year-old son soon after. I finally "got" it! And am still here.  

Feel free to contact me by emailing publicity@bchw.org 
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